Rapattoni RETS

Subject: New Listing Status
for Ann Arbor Area Board of REALTORS®

Dear RETS Key Contact:

On Wednesday, 4/29/2020, Rapattoni will add a new “Coming Soon” listing
status for the Ann Arbor Area Board of REALTORS® MLS. The new status’
code will be “Q” and the listings under this status are defined as: A listing that
has not yet been on market but will be on market soon.

Sincerely,
Brian Tepfer
Executive Vice President and Chief Technology Officer

Rapattoni Corporation

This email address is not monitored. Please send questions via email to
RETS@Rapattoni.com.

***NOTE: As your organization’s key contact, you may be the only one
receiving this email notice. Please distribute as necessary.***
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